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Martin Tully, national head of the Electronic Discovery and Information Governance practice, will 
participate in the panel discussion “Technology-Assisted Review One Year After Da Silva Moore: 
Where Are We? Where Are We Going?” at 9:15 a.m. on Friday, November 22.  The session will 
present a big-picture view of technology-assisted review, and explore the relevant trends, open 
issues and direction for 2014.

For more information, click here.
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